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Etowah County Amended Operations effective March 30th, 2020 

 

In response to COVID – 19 and Governor Ivey’s Proclamation on Friday, 

March 27th, 2020, these are the new operational conditions at the Etowah 

County Courthouse:  

 The Etowah County Courthouse will be closed to the public effective 

Monday, March 30th, 2020.  

 

 All staff will be working their regularly scheduled hours and will be 

available by phone or email.   

 

 The telephone number for the Courthouse is 256-549-2152. 

 

 Citizens are encouraged to visit www.etowahcounty.org to conduct 

routine business.  

 

Other telephone numbers you may need:   

 

 Animal Shelter  256-494-5422 

 Engineering/Road Department/Fleet Maintenance   256-549-5358 

 Drug Enforcement Unit   256-549-5465 

 
 

 

http://www.etowahcounty.org/

